
Good morning shipmates, 

 

Our February 22, 2020 meeting is coming up shortly.  We will again be at 

Zacateca's Cafe, starting about 11:30 and look forward to a full crowd.  This is our 

change of command meeting.  Izar Martinez will administer the Oath of Office to 

our new officers.  There will be good food, good friends, good conversation, good 

work, and an enjoyable time for those attending.  Don’t miss it. 

 

I want to thank you all for the honor and opportunity to serve these past four years 

as your base commander.  The base has a “will do” attitude that has been most 

helpful and encouraging and that has been the most satisfying part of the job.  

Also, I wish to thank the outgoing officers for their hard work and attention to 

detail which also made my job easier.  Do not forget those who are not elected but 

volunteer for certain positions.  Great thank you’s to our COB Frank Campbell, 

Base Chaplain Don Noyes, Base Librarian Karl Waterman, and Base Storekeeper 

Bob Schive.  They have all done an outstanding job. 

 

For your information, a couple of things are coming up in case you are interested. 

The Western Region Roundup is on.  It will be at the Riverside Resort and Casino 

in Lauglin, March 22-27, 2020.  All information is at www.wrroundup.com. 

 

2020 Calendars will be available at the meeting.  Get yours now as they are going 

fast. 

 

The USSVI 2020 Convention has a facebook page and encourages you to view and 

share it.  the link is https://www.facebook.com/ussvi2020nationalconvention.  It 

will be in Tucson August 23-30, 2020.  Almost all the information you need is on 

the facebook page. 

 

King High Remembers is on Calendar for 6 March 2020 at King High School 

starting at 8AM.  If you have not received a save the date card from them and want 

to attend, contact the high school at 951-789-5690 ext62119 ASAP. 

 

Rancho Remembers is on Calendar for 30 April 2020 at Rancho Cucamonga High 

School.  The same applies to them but they did not include a phone number on 

their card. 

 

If you have a lead or an idea for a speaker or program, please let me or any eBoard 

member know so that we can schedule it 

 



Thanks for all your help and support. 

 

Daryl Brock 


